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May 20, 2009 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As always, the Lloyd Harbor School works to keep a clean, healthy, positive school 
environment.  I am writing to remind you of our continued efforts to ensure that the 
building is kept clean and safe for our children. 
 
Our custodial staff will be continuing our “cleaning for health” practices by sanitizing 
every desk.  They are sanitizing doorknobs, water fountains, restroom fixtures, and 
other building equipment multiple times per day.  We have installed additional hand-
sanitizer pumps.  Supplies, such as tissues, wipes, and anti-bacterial cleansers are 
readily available for students and staff.  Our transportation provider (Huntington Coach) 
has also increased their cleaning of our buses. 
 
Children are being reminded to wash their hands often, including before they eat and 
after recess.  Classroom teachers have spoken with students regarding the importance 
of good hygienic practices.  As partners in our effort to teach hygiene skills to our 
youngsters, we know that you are also having such discussions at home.  We 
understand that over the holiday weekend there will be many social gatherings in the 
community.  Please remind your children not to share food, drink, and personal items. 
 
I am confident that we are taking the necessary steps to promote good health and limit 
the spread of germs.  We appreciate families reinforcing healthy practices at home as 
well.  As always, please call if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Valerie R. Massimo 
Principal 
 
 


